
Welcome to Fall! It’s a time to savor those 

last glimpses of summer and embrace 

change.  

In October, your feedback is requested. Our 

management wants to hear from you! They 

have put together a short, easy online survey 

for all residents, families, and staff. The 

survey is anonymous and our goal is 100% 

participation. 

To entice you to participate, Brianna will be 

hosting Survey parties on Thursdays at 11 AM. She can assist 

those who need help.  Let your voice be heard! 

Invite your favorite people to join you at our Harvest Halloween 

Family & Friends Night upstairs in the activity room on October 

30th, from 6-7:30 PM. Costumes optional, fun required! 

“There is something so special in the early leaves falling from 

the trees—as if we are all allowed a chance to peel, to refresh, 

to start again.” Ruth Ahmed 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Carolyn Driscoll, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Margie, October 1st 

• Lois, October 3rd  

• Brick, October 5th  

• Leah, October 6th  

• Laddie, October 8th  

• Ellabeth, October 16th  

• Terry, October 16th  

• Jane, October 25th  

• Natasha, October 26th  

• Rich, October 29th  

Karon has lived at the Sequoia for about 4 
months. She lived most of her life in 
Cosmopolis, Washington. You may have 
seen her before in our social media or 
newsletter, as she is very active in the 
community. Karon says she really enjoys 
activities, such as BINGO!, Arts and Crafts, 
and going on outings and picnics that the 
community offers. She says she especially 
enjoys inviting friends and family to 
events, activities and outings at The 
Sequoia!  

Karon 

Eva has worked at The Sequoia since 2004. 
She is a vital team member of our Wellness 
Department. Eva schedules care staff, ensures 
services are provided according to each 
resident’s service plan, orders medications for 
residents, and so much more! She started out 
20 years ago as a caregiver and worked her 
way up to the important role she plays today. 
She enjoys being able to use her skills to care 
for our residents and help manage our care 
team. Eva has near perfect attendance to 
show her dedication to our staff and 
residents!  

Eva, Wellness Coordinator  

Yum! Chef Rich 
and Miah are seen 
here at our 
Welcome Friends 
Happy Hour 
presenting the 
delicious 
refreshments.  

Stop by on the 
last Friday of the 
month at 3:15 PM 
to join us!  

Cheers!  Sally and Bob showing off the margaritas they enjoyed 

at last month’s Welcome Friends Happy Hour. Beverages with 

and without alcohol are offered at these gatherings. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Recurring Events  

Every Tuesday 11 AM to 

2 PM Tuesday Lunch 

Bunch Outing   

Every Friday 10 AM 

Chair Yoga with Deniece     

Bleha  

Welcome Friends Happy 

Hour Last Friday of the 

month @ 3:15 PM 

Special Outings/ Events   

Lattins Cider Mill  10/8 

@ 11 AM 

Schilter’s Family Farm 

Pumpkin Patch 10/17  

@ 1-3 PM 

Halloween Party 10/31 

@ 3:15 PM 

Entertainment 

Joe Lawn  10/1 @ 3 PM 

Ron Rosenbloom  10/29 

@ 3 PM 


